
Report the presence of a pest 
or disease 

You can do it at SENASICA’s headquarters. 

You must do this procedure anytime you become aware or 

suspicious about the presence of a pest or disease of compulsory 

reporting, which will make possible to minimize the risk of 

introduction and dispersal of pests of economic and quarantine 

relevance, and will help prevent harm to our country’s crops, and 

control any emergency. 

Immediate mandatory reporting to the Secretariat (of 

Agriculture) is required anytime the test laboratories detect, 

through diagnosis or verification, a regulated pest. 

The General Directorate of Plant Health, through the 

Phytosanitary Epidemiological Surveillance Program makes 

available to you the channels to report regulated pests in case of 

detection or suspected presence. 

Report any detected symptoms, signs, or suspicious damages in 

your crops: 

• Via telephone free of charge: 01 (800) 987 98 79 from Monday 

to Friday, 09:00 to 18:00 hrs. 

• Via e-mail: alerta.fitosanitaria@senasica.gob.mx 


